
Welcome Back! 

We are pleased to welcome you back for another 

exciting season at Blue Haven! It’s been a long 

and cold winter, but finally the camping season is 

here! We would like to welcome back all our long 

term families and friends. We would also like to 

welcome our new families and campers who re-

served over the winter months.  

Friendly Reminders: 

Please stop into the office and check the mail 

box. There is a lot of mail that accumulated 

from the winter. Please check if this mail may 

belong to you. Also if you are looking for a ti-

tle for your trailer, please see Theresa as she 

has a few in her office already. 

 

 Please see Dave or Theresa in the office 

for any park issues, so they can arrange to 

have them taken care of. 

 Please, before you dig, cut or trim 

trees, make any purchases such as a 

shed, or build anything see Dave at the 

office and/or refer to your guideline 

book. 

Please do not put household trash in the 

trash cans near the bathhouses and/or 

our common areas. There are dumpsters 

on the south side below the pool to be 

used for trash. If you need help finding 

the dumpsters, any staff member would 

be glad to show you where they are lo-

cated. You may also go to the office to 

get a map, which will show where the 

dumpsters are. 

 There is no longer a rubbish area on 

Hillside. It has been moved to the south 

side on Meadow and just past the pool. 

There are recycling bins there also. 

 If you would like us to put something 

in the Gazette, the submission needs to 

be given to the office no later than 

12:00 PM on Tuesday. 

 Please be considerate of your neigh-

bors and remember the quiet hours. Try 

not to mow lawns early or play loud music 

too late. The quiet hours are: 

 Weekdays between 10:00 PM to 9:00 

AM 

 Weekends and Holidays between 

11:00 PM to 10:00 AM 
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Golf Cart reminders: All golf carts 

MUST obey the posted speed limit of 5 mph. 

No one under the age of 16 is allowed to 

drive a golf cart. All golf carts need to have 

lights to be driven at night, registered with 

the office and have a number visible on the 

carts. 

Pet reminders: Please clean up after your 

pets especially when on the ball field or the 

boat launches. Always keep your dogs on a 

leash even at your site when you are there. 

Please keep your neighbors in mind when your 

dog is barking. Not everyone is a pet lover, 

and we need to be courteous to them. 

The Camping Store and Office: 

Remember to patronize our camp store for 

RV parts and accessories. If we do not have 

the part in the store, we can check the stock 

at our Plattsburgh location and in most cases 

have your items here within a few days.  

Propane Fills 

If purchasing propane, please come to the 

store to pay for the tank you would like to be 

filled. You will be given a tag with your name 

on it to attach to the tank before you leave 

it at the gate by the shop. We fill tanks 

12:30 and fill and deliver tanks at 3:30. The 

100 pound tanks are the property of the pro-

pane company of the propane company and 

cannot leave the campground to be filled.  

Mail: We have a new package policy for both 

Momot Trailer Sales and Blue Haven 

Campground. Due to the huge amount of mail 

and packages that we receive during last win-

ter, we have made these new guidelines. We 

must have written notification that the pack-

age is expected along with the approximate 

size, weight, and expected delivery date. 

There will be a $5 service fee per package if 

we are notified. There will be a $20 service 

fee per package if we are NOT notified. If 

the package needs special equipment to be un-

loaded from the truck, even if notified or not, 

we will charge a $100 service fee. The com-

plete package policy can be found at 

www.momot.com, or see Theresa at the Blue 

Haven office for more details. 
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